
Dear Preservation Committee, 
 
Thank you for reviewing our plans to build our home at 2416 Hartford Road. 
My name is Stan Caskey, lifelong Austin resident, I grew up in West Austin 
(attended Casis, O. Henry and Austin High) and am trying to relocate to West 
Austin again. I have and continue to be a business owner in Austin and supporter 
of Austin. 
We have plans to build this home to reflect the neighborhood. We saved the 
original hand hewn rock used on a portion of the original house to incorporate 
into the project is some manner. 
 
Thank you for your time. If you have any questions please feel free to call me or 
our builder Tim Elbrickt at 512-698-7970. 
 
Respectfully. 
Stan Caskey 
512-736-2654 
 


